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I oppose Senate Bill 1503 and plead to the state of Oregon not to trample on my 2nd 

amendment rights. I, and every Oregonian has the right to protect our homes and 

families. Responsible gun ownership is a right and shall not be infringed. The crime 

our current administration is allowing is very concerning as a father and grandfather. 

If crime is not going to be dealt with swiftly and harshly then the law abiding citizens 

must be allowed to protect themselves and their loved ones, without infringement. 

We all know the criminals will get their guns regardless. Don't handicap us.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Jason Cole 


